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The Office of Physical Education Says Goodbye to Graduating

Athletes  
 

【Reported  by  Yi-ru  Chen,  Tamkang  Times  】Dean  of  the  Office  of

Physical  Education,  Shu-feng  Hsiao,  offered  her  gratitude  to  the

graduating members of the Tamkang University sports team on June 11th

during the, “Souvenirs and Contributions Tea Party.” During the event

the coaches and guidance counselors showed their deep appreciation and

offered their congratulations and best wishes to the new TKU alumni.

 

Shu-feng Hsiao stated, “I am so grateful to all of your contributions in

all  of  the  different  sports  and  competitions  over  the  years.  Your

contribution of diligence, sweat, blood and tears has lead us to many

victories that we will forever cherish at TKU. All of your dedication has

really been a great gift.”
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The representatives of the TKU sports teams are recognized and appreciated by Dean of the Office of

Physical Education, Shu-feng Hsiao. (Picture taken by Zheng-wen Wang)

 


